Giant Class End of Year Review

We have had a fantastic year in Giant class and can't believe that it's come to an
end so soon! We have really enjoyed our time together and made wonderful
progress in our learning. Below is a collection of our highlights from the year:

Our IPC topics were very exciting and allowed plenty of opportunities for
creativity during each of the units; Footprints from the Past, Active Planet
and Different Places, Similar Lives. Over the year, we have made clay
dinosaurs, explored fossils, conducted scientific experiments, drew
tessellations, cooked and baked!







We celebrated Black History Month and read a diverse range of books.
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We visited St Marks Park as an end of term merit treat where football
fever gripped the children just as it did the nation during Euro 2020.




Finally, we ended the year with a fun and exciting Sports Day!










As you can see, we have had a wonderful year in Giant class! We hope you have a
lovely and restful summer break and we look forward to welcoming you back in
September.




